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PR#313-22 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Ministry of Health & Wellness to Celebrate  
Dental Health Week  

 
Belmopan, October 20, 2022. 10:10 a.m.     
 
The Ministry of Health & Wellness, through its Dental Department, invites the 
public to join in celebrating Dental Health Week from October 23 to 29, 2022, 
under the theme “Good Oral Health is the Best Wealth.” This week will be 
focused on the continued emphasis on the importance of regular and proper 
brushing of teeth to reduce unnecessary dental expenses and visits as well 
as sick leave.  
 
While the prevalence of dental caries in the Americas has decreased since 
1995, oral disease continues to be high compared to other parts of the world. 
Oral health is a critical aspect of public health in the Americas because of its 
contribution to overall morbidity, the high costs of treatment, and the increase 
in oral health inequities. Scientific evidence also shows a causal relationship 
between oral health and health in general.  
 
Public dental clinics countrywide will be promoting the importance of good 
oral health through various activities, which include a quiz and poster 
competition, radio jingle, and the distribution of incentives and healthy 
snacks to school children, support staff and medical personnel. The public is 
invited to participate at their nearest dental clinic.   
 
The Dental Department congratulates all its dentists and dental assistants, 
recognizing them as ‘frontline dental workers’ because of the close 
relationship shared with their patients during oral procedures.  
 
By protecting and caring for your teeth at all times, you help to protect the 
health of our nation. 
 
Ends 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Dr. Raphael Samos 
Dental Surgeon 
Central Health Region Dental Clinic  
Belize City  
223-2722 
 
 


